
 
 

Dear Friends, 

 

Southeast Christian School has provided an outstanding early childhood through 8th grade Christian education 

in our community for more than 40 years, and we are currently serving nearly 350 students and their families. 

To continue this tradition of excellence, we are requesting your support of our school fundraiser, ‘A Glorious 

Affair’, which is a Live and Silent Auction Wine Dinner scheduled for November 2, 2019 at the Vehicle Vault in 

Parker. The generous assistance you provide will have a valuable Kingdom impact on our students!  

 

Southeast Christian School is like no other school in Parker. We educate today’s youth to be disciples of Jesus 

Christ through competitive academics, athletics, fine arts, and STEM. Thanks to our commitment to financial 

aid, Christian education is a reality for many families who otherwise could not afford it. ‘A Glorious Affair’ is 

key to funding our programs. Our goal is to raise $100,000, and we appreciate any help you can provide for us 

to meet our goal.   

 

The majority of our school constituents--your potential advertising base--are Christian professionals, business 

leaders and everyday moms and dads in the Parker, Aurora, Denver and Castle Rock areas. We expect an 

exceptional amount of community leaders to attend this event through the network of our numerous parents 

and volunteers. Key benefits of supporting Southeast Christian as a business partner include: tax-deductible 

sponsorship packages tailored to suit your business’ goals; business exposure to hundreds of people in one of 

Colorado’s fastest growing communities; publicly identifying your business as one that understands the value 

of investing in Christian education; your donation will be advertised in the auction catalog which is provided to 

the entire school and will be posted on our website.  

 

We invite you to contact us today for more information on our advertising and sponsorship packages or to 

arrange a tax-deductible donation. Southeast Christian School is a 501(c)(3) non-profit, tax ID #81-0978501.  

 

Thank you, in advance, for your support and for your understanding of this valuable investment.  

 

In His Service, 

 

Lesa & Brian Payne 

Business Owners & Parents of SECS Students 

661.300.1222, Brian.Payne2020@gmail.com 
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